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Thank you for the opportunity to share my thoughts on this bill. I am a voter in Sedgwick County and
I urge the committee to vote no on SB365.

This bill will risk disenfranchising some mail-in voters including seniors, disabled persons and those
who may be ill on election day. The grace period makes sense. Don’t take away the vote of a
person who completed a ballot on time but whose ballot experienced slow mail delivery.

Thank you for considering adverse impacts on voters due to circumstances beyond their control. I
encourage you all to vote no on SB365.


